

This message is not for distribution. Do not copy. Do not forward.

Riverside RV Village

Disappointingly, the Board has to report that we did not even make it past the first week of our washrooms opening on a full time basis without the occurrence of some disrespectful behavior. Over the weekend the locks were picked on the closed shower stalls in the Men's and Women's washrooms. Minor damage was a result in the Men's facility. In the Women's facility the ceiling above the far shower stall has been sprayed and stained with a substance.

It was mentioned in previous newsletters that COVID restrictions would remain in place. Those restrictions are there for a reason - to keep users safe. In Alberta and other areas of Canada Covid numbers are on the rise. We all need to observe our due diligence to help contain this virus.

The previously locked showers have been cleaned, the damage repaired and the stalls have again been locked.

Unfortunately, should disrespect of the facilities continue a decision to close them may have to be enforced. How sad that the inconsiderate actions of a few might affect the privileges of many!

www.riversidervvilage.com